
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

JUVENILE JUSTICE COORDINATING COUNCIL 

(JJCC) 

EXECUTIVE SUBCOMMITTEE ON DJJ 
 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 

1:30 p.m. 

 

VIRTUAL ONLY MEETING 
 

THIS MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF THE GOVERNOR’S 

EXECUTIVE ORDER N-29-20 DATED MARCH 17, 2020, WHICH SUSPENDS CERTAIN 

REQUIREMENTS OF THE RALPH M. BROWN ACT. 

 

The County of San Bernardino is continuing to hold public meetings to conduct essential County business. 

Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order, members of the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Councl Executive 

Subcommittee on DJJ may attend the meeting via teleconference or video conference and will participate in the 

meeting to the same extent as if they were present. Members of the public may watch and participate 

electronically in the meetings. 

Please contact Lisa Bari at Lisa.Bari@prob.sbcounty.gov to be provided a WebEx link to 

attend this meeting virtually via teleconference or video conference. 

AGENDA 

I. Call to order, welcome and roll call 

 

II. Approval of minutes from last meeting 

 

III. Confirmation of closed matters 

 

IV. Discussion of open matters, including program development, resource 

identification and presentations 

 

a. Discuss Program Name 

 

V. Roundtable 

 

VI. Public Comment 

 

VII. Adjournment 

The next JJCC Executive Subcommittee Meeting will be held on February 16, 2021 
 

 

mailto:Lisa.Bari@prob.sbcounty.gov

